
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Cc: Batul Rahimtoola
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0049
Date: Monday, May 16, 2022 1:59:19 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2022 11:13 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-05-13

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0049

-- Name --
Adeel Ahsan

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I’m against this hike as this is going to be an additional burden on many households and families. Cost of living is
already increasing exponentially due to rising inflation and gas prices. Please consider delaying this hike for another
year to give us some relief.

-- Attachment --




